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“On behalf of the Rotary Club of Northampton I would like to refer to our long 
association with the Mayors Fund for the Housebound. 

We have supported the Mayors Fund since it’s inception and wish it to continue in its 
existing format supporting Northamptonians within the existing Borough boundaries.  

Our Club hopes that the Northampton Mayoralty will continue in the future. Historically 
Northampton has been the major county town and the centre of our County.

Our Northampton Rotary Club Secretary and Mayors Fund Deputy Treasurer Rotarian 
Jackie Brame , Rotarian Lynda Tomlinson (Mayor’s Fund Secretary)  and Rotarian 
Philip Saunderson will attend the planned meeting on the 29th November at 6:00pm as 
we wish to participate fully in the Scrutiny's Panel’s enquires. “

Jackie Brame

Secretary Rotary Club of Northampton 

 

 


